WATERSHED

PROTECTION Construction Notice — June 11, 2020

Mary Street Storm Drain Relief System

e The City of Austin Watershed Protection Department will begin a storrr_1 drain relief
system project in order to relieve pressure on the existing undersized drainage system
and alleviate localized flooding.

o A work zone will be established on the northern side of Mary Street at East Bouldin Creek
and continue east toward Newton Street through construction.  The northern side of
Mary Street will be sectioned off from traffic. Both eastbound and westbound traffic will
remain open through the majority of construction to install the underground storm drain
system. Near the end of construction, Mary Street will be closed temporarily to
accommodate paving operations and diverting thru traffic to adjacent streets.

o Construction is expected to start Thursday, June 11 and should be complete by October

2020, weather permitting. Work hours currently are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. weekdays. There
may be occasional weekend work.

e More information on the project can be found here: austintexas.gov/marystorm

e If you would like to receive occasional email, please contact Stephanie Lott, Outreach
Coordinator, at Stephanie.Lott@austintexas.qov or 512-974-2799.

Contacts:
Cl’ty of Austin Construction Inspector: Charles Hernandez - 210-246-3081 (cell)
City of Austin Project Manager: David Hernandez, P.E. - 512-974-3014 (office)
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